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Mother’s day 

  

 

Mother’s day preparations are well underway;  the children have been busy writing 

invitations and making cards for our Mother’s day event next week. We cannot wait to 

welcome all our lovely mums into school.  Assembly practises are also going well and 

everyone has been working hard to learn their lines.  

 

We are very proud how much the children’s confidence has grown over the past few weeks.  

 

 
 
Miss Sarah Ellison 


